
Morris, Paige

From:

Sent:
To:
Subject:

Greenpeace <info@wdc.greenpeace.org> on behalf of Coleen Brock
<webmaster@greenpeaceusa.org>
Tuesday, July 12, 2016 2:22 PM
Statements
I oppose the merger between Duke and Piedmont: Docket E-2 Sub 1095

FILED
JUL 1 2 2016

Clerk's Office
N.C. Utilities Commission

Jul 12, 2016

NC Utility Commission

Dear Commission,

I am writing to object to the proposed merger between Duke Energy & Piedmont Natural Gas.

North Carolinians deserve cleaner and cheaper energy options—not more pipelines, fossi! fuels, and tracked gas. Please
reject this proposed deal! It's bad for business, bad for the future of North Carolina, and bad for our democracy.

Sincerely,

Coleen Brock

28562-7733
cbbknoxcounty@gmail.com



Morris, Paige

From:

Sent:
To:
Subject:

Greenpeace <info@wdc.greenpeace.org> on behalf of Philip T Johnson
<webmaster@greenpeaceusa.org>
Tuesday, July 12, 2016 1:21 PM
Statements
I oppose the merger between Duke and Piedmont: Docket E-2 Sub 1095

FILED
JM. ) 2 2016

*s0/ffce

Jull2, 2016

NC Utility Commission

Dear Commission,

I am writing to object to the proposed merger between Duke Energy & Piedmont Natural Gas.

North Carolinians deserve cleaner and cheaper energy options—not more pipelines, fossil fuels, and fracked gas. Please
reject this proposed deal! It's bad for business, bad for the future of North Carolina, and bad for our democracy.

Sincerely,

PhilipTJohnson

27517-2507
pjphilipl2@gmail.com



Morris, Paige

From: Greenpeace <info@wdc.greenpeace.org> on behalf of Edith Nash
<webmaster@greenpeaceusa.org>

Sent: Tuesday, July 12, 2016 1:21 PM
To: Statements
Subject: I oppose the merger between Duke and Piedmont: Docket E-2 Sub 1095

Jul 12,2016 JUL

Clerk's Office
NC Utility Commission utilities Commission

Dear Commission,

I am writing to object to the proposed merger between Duke Energy & Piedmont Natural Gas.

North Carolinians deserve cleaner and cheaper energy options-not more pipelines, fossil fuels, and fracked gas. Please
reject this proposed deal! It's bad for business, bad for the future of North Carolina, and bad for our democracy.

Sincerely,

Edith Nash

28751-1888
ediek49@hotmail.com



Morris, Paige

From:

Sent:
To:
Subject:

Greenpeace <info@wdc.greenpeace.org> on behalf of Terry Wells
<webmaster@greenpeaceusa.org>
Tuesday, July 12, 2016 1:21 PM
Statements
I oppose the merger between Duke and Piedmont: Docket E-2 Sub 1095

Jul 12, 2016

NC Utility Commission

Dear Commission,

I am writing to object to the proposed merger between Duke Energy & Piedmont Natural Gas.

FILED
JUL 1 2 2016

Clerk's Office
N.C, Utilities Commission

North Carolinians deserve cleaner and cheaper energy options—not more pipelines, fossil fuels, and fracked gas. Please
reject this proposed deal! It's bad for business, bad for the future of North Carolina, and bad for our democracy.

Sincerely,

Terry Wells

28732-9466
tkwells@charter.net


